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This month in naíscoil we will be focusing on the 

shape ‘triantán’ (train – tan )  ‘Triangle’.   
 

 

 

 

  

  

Children are invited to take in examples of a 

triangle for our shape table! Items will be  

returned at the end of the month. Please put your 

child’s name on all items you send in.  
  

 

This month in naíscoil we will be focusing on the 

colour Buí/yellow.   Children are invited to take in 

something yellow for our colour table!  Items  

will be returned at the end of the month. Please  

put your child’s name on all items you send in.   

  

  

This month we will be focusing on our theme of  

‘Daoine’ (dee - nee) ‘People’ in naíscoil.. Here are 

some words/phrases that you may hear your child 

using at home.   

       Mamaí – maa - mee 

Daidí – Daa - dee 

Doctúir – Dock tur 

             Fear tine – Far – tine (fireman) 

            Bean tine – ban –tine (firewoman) 

     Fear an phoist – far-an-fwist (postman) 

       Banaltra (nurse) 

 

Barra Béar had a great time going home with 

Cara, Ryan and Tommy this month. He had great 

fun! 

  

  

25/11/19 – 6/12/19 –Half price book fair held in 

Gaelscoil na mBeann. Everyone welcome! 

28/11/19 – Lá oscailte. There will be an open day 

for Naíscoil and Gaelscoil na mBeann from 5pm to 

7pm. Please come and see what our school has to 

offer.   

4/11/19 – Irish classes for parents will begin in 

Gaelscoil every Monday 2.10 – 3.10. These classes 

will be free of charge and your children will be 

cared for. This is very worthwhile for parents! 

  

The following children have birthdays in 

November! Lá breithe sona dóibh!  

Ryan 
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We ask that anybody who has still not paid their 

annual £10 registration fee that they 

pay this to Annemaire. Go raibh maith agaibh! 

  

Téidí beag álainn, téidí beag buí,    We are learning about people that help us in  

Thit sé sa pháirc agus tá sé an-tinn,    our community and are looking for  

Tá sé ina leaba beag, tá sé ina luí,   volunteers! If any parents would like to come  

Téidí beag álainn, téidí beag buí.    in to Naíscoil to talk about how they help in 

(teid-y bug aleen, teid-y bug bwee,   the community (nurses, firemen, etc), feel 

free 

Hich se sa fark agus ta se an chin    to contact Fiona! 

Ta se ina laba bug, ta se ina lee 

teid-y bog aleen, teid-y bog bwee) 

This is on youtube!         

  

 

   


